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15th Deplnder E

Sir,

I have to acknowledge the recip

of your letter of the 8th instant, stating

that the schoolhouee on Pennor Island is

in need of repairs; and in reply, I

have to inform you that a detailed

estimate of the cost of the repairs should

be forwarded to the Department.

Your obedient Servant,

W.A. Muston

for the Deputy of the Sgt

General of Indian Affairs

J. O. Arsenault Esqr

Indes. Superintendent

Eguant Bay: D. C. T.

10 eptember 1871
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